
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

14th January 2018 

Dear SPACT Members  

Happy Makar Sankranti 

New team has taken charge and is ready to work. Many new things are planned for the year which 

we will disclose in near future.  

Be ready for the epidemic of academics as well as family meets  

Few of the activities planned for the month of January are as following  

1) Enjoy Your Exams : In association with Parenting for Peace we are having our exam stress 

relief program  

Date: 16th January 2018 

Venue : Lourdes Convent School – 10th and 12th standard girls 

Time: 8.00 AM 

2) January Clinical meet :  

Date: 19th January 2018  

Venue: Hotel Lords Plaza, Station road  

  

8.30 PM to 9.15 

PM 

Dinner  

 

Speaker 

9.15PM- 9.35 PM What is new in Pneumonia Vaccine? 

Should it be mandatory for all to 

vaccinate their kids against 

Pneumococcal Vaccine? 

Dr Manish Sharma 

9.35PM- 9.50 PM Quiz and prizes to be won   Dr Ketan Bharadva 

9.50PM- 10.05PM Journal Reading Dr Snehal Desai 

10.05PM-10.30PM Interesting Clinical Case – TB or Not 

TB 

Dr Ketan Shah 

On the same day from 6.00PM to 9.00 PM there is a women enclave conference at Science 

Centre where we are given 10 minute slot to give talk on preventing child abuse.   

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 3) Little Millennium Kids Marathon is a short distance run by preschool children to support the 

cause against child abuse and promote healthy development of children– Say no to Child Abuse and 

we are supporting the event as a joint Partner  

Date:21st January 2018 

Time: 7.00 AM – 10AM  

Do come in large numbers and enjoy the Sunday morning 

To register for the event please log in to http://marathon.littlemillennium.com/ 

 

4) Dear Friends,  

It's a proud moment for our parent organisation SPACT to get selected for the prestigious 

"Vocational Excellence Award" from Rotary International  ( a global NGO) for the exemplary service 

to the Humanity ( for more than 30yrs ) and other outstanding achievements . 

The award giving ceremony is organised on 23rd January Tuesday 7pm, at Science Centre. 

We feel truly honored to receive such a prestigious award. Please join us to be a part of the proud 

moments. Sincere gratitude to all dear SPACTians for the extra ordinary contribution since past 3 

decades!!! 

Special thanks to Dr. Vijaybhai Shah sir for being instrumental in proposing and promoting the SPACT 

as a nominee for the award  

 

5) Youth nation is every year organizing a awareness run on 26th January. This year the theme is “Say 

no to Drugs” and we are happy to join such a noble cause. Special thanks to Dr Salim Hirani for doing 

partnership with the organization.  

 

I Hope all this activities are attended by large number of SPACTians.  And it’s my request to all yearly 

members to send fees to Treasurer Dr Praful Bambharoliya. Let’s grow our family by motivating the 

new pediatricians to join SPACT to.  

 

Regards 

Dr Hitesh Shinde 

Hon. Secretary.  

 

 

  

 

http://marathon.littlemillennium.com/

